CASE/CO-WY AMP WEEKLY NEWSLETTER May 15, 2020

Missed a Newsletter https://www.msudenver.edu/case/casenewsletter/

INFORMATION YOU NEED

Note from Dr. Liu

Today we should be celebrating Commencement! For those of you graduating this semester, Lori, Linda and I want to say "CONGRATULATIONS!"

This has been a strange semester to put it mildly. All of us are in survival mode and needed to learn to pivot. Remember we are here to help!

First, congratulations on surviving and completing this semester! If you have any questions regarding closing out the semester such as Pass/Fail grading, please feel free to; email, text (303-818-6619), or drop into my virtual office hours (Monday: 4:00 - 5:30PM at zoom.us/my/stemcenter). Now is the time to reset and reassess for the summer and fall semesters. As you now know most of the summer and some of the fall classes will be online. What can CO-WY AMP do to help you with technology, or other things, in preparation for the coming semesters? Do you have what you need technology wise to be successful with the online format? Please let me know.

Finally, on the fun side, I love to sew and have fabric prints with snails, bugs, and butterflies. If you need a mask, send me a request with your address.

Enjoy the break that you deserve. Stay safe and healthy.

Student Care Center

The Student Care Center is here to support you. They are holding online appointments.

If you would like to talk to somebody, please contact the Student Care Center by calling 303-615-0006, or email studentcarecenter@msudenver.e du or filing a CARE Referral so that a case manager can follow up with you.

Information About Summer 2020

RTD Pass will not be charged to MSU Denver students during summer semester 2020.

Some face-to-face classes will be online but synchronous meaning your lectures will be live online. No online fees will be assessed for these courses.

Some courses originally scheduled for face-to-face will be online asynchronous meaning no specific meeting times. Online fees and mental health fee will be assessed for these courses.

Here is a link to FAQs for Summer 2020 https://www.msudenver.edu/coronavirus-update/resource-documents/summer-classes-online-faq/

Contact Information:

Dr. Hsiu-Ping Liu hliu1@msudenver.edu

Lori Taylor Itaylo50@msudenver.edu

Linda Sivertson Isivert1@msudenver.edu